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Docket Nos. 50-445/446

Mrs. Tim Whitworth
Somervell County Public Library
P. O. Box 417
Glen Rose, TX 76043

Dear Mrs. Whitworth:

We are sending under separate cover the last portion o.f the Texas
Utilities Generating Company's " Tendered Application" .for the Comanche
Peak Nuclear Power Station, Units 1 and 2, which consists of the following:

Environmental Report - (ER) - Volumes 1 & 2

The Environmental Report submitted in early 1978 was rejected by the NRC
Staff and is now being resubmitted for an acceptance review. If found
acceptable, a docketed version will be submitted in about 30 or 40 days.

We will keep you abreast of developments as they occur.

If you have any questions or difficulties concerning this material, please
feel free to contact me at (301) 492-7536.

Sincerely,

W. k $-
/ Jona'L. Souder, Chief

Local Public Document Room Branch
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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